
          Heights Christian Schools 

PEST TREATMENT NOTICE 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
As per the guidelines of the Healthy Schools Act, parents or guardians of students are 
provided with an annual written notification of expected pesticide use on school sites. The 
notification will identify the active ingredient(s) in each pesticide product and will include 
the Internet address (http://www.cdpr.ca.gov) for further information on pesticides and 
their alternatives. 
 
Parents or guardians may request prior notification of individual pesticide applications at 
the school site. If you are listed on this registry, you will be notified at least 72 hours before 
pesticides are applied. If you would like to be notified every time we apply a pesticide, 
please submit a written request to: 
 

HEIGHTS CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS 
1225 N. Hacienda Rd 

La Habra Heights, CA 90631 
 
Please include your name, address, phone number or e-mail address and site your child is 
attending so you can be contacted. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your campus Principal or Director. 

http://www.cdpr.ca.gov/

